
 
          

 

To: Gráinne Perkins – Interim OPA Director 
CC: Nelson Leese – Interim OPA Assistant Director 
From: Matthias Gydé – OIG investigations Supervisor 
Date: May 31, 2022  
Re:  OIG Certification Memo for Case Number: 2021OPA-0350 

 
OIG Certification Memo  

OIG appreciates the extra work done by OPA to identify the NE in this case. OIG has reviewed the full 
investigation for 2021OPA-0350 as it pertains to the alleged violation of SPD policy 5.001. The 
investigation is certified as thorough, timely, and objective.  

 

Respectfully,  

 

Matthias Gydé – OIG Investigations Supervisor  

                           


